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City of Delta

March 11, 2022

John Horton
326 52 Street
Delta, BC V4M 2Y4

Dear Mr. Horton,

On behalf of Delta Council, | would like to congratulate you on your appointment to the
Order of British Columbia now that the Order of British Columbia Investiture Ceremony
has taken place and you have officially received your metal and commission from the
Lieutenant Governor and Premier.

The Order of British Columbia is the Province’s highest form of recognition and we are
truly honoured to have such a well respected and highly decorated Deltan amongst the
recipients. We applaud you for your efforts to promote awareness of Delta’s maritime
heritage through art and sincerely appreciate your long-time volunteer work in marine
search and rescue. In particular, for your volunteer support and assistance to Delta’s
emergency services, the Canadian Coast Guard, the Royal Canadian Marine Search
and Rescue, fishermen, commercial shipping and recreational boaters in the waters
surrounding Delta.

Your financial and volunteer contributions to the Delta Lifeboat and the Canadian
Lifeboat Institution have had a profound — and lifesaving — impact in Delta. You have
inspired us with your heroism, dedication, and perseverance. Congratulations on your
appointment to the Order of British Columbia and thank you for your service to the
community.

Yours truly,
Geoved V. W
e S8

George V. Harvie
Mayor

cc: Delta Council
Sean McGill, City Manager
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